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As an employee of_ and as a property owner in Guinda | feel draft plan 1 and 2 are the best options.
The Winters and Esparto school districts are a similar size and the students and families have much in common. Individual school
districts should not be in two different supervisor districts as is the case currently. The rural areas need to be together and be able to
have a vote in this county.
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Yolo County

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

[THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE YOLO COUNTY. PLEASE USE CAUTION AND VALIDATE THE AUTHENTICITY OF
THE EMAIL PRIOR TO CLICKING ANY LINKS OR PROVIDING ANY INFORMATION. IF YOU ARE UNSURE, PLEASE CONTACT
THE HELPDESK (x5000) FOR ASSISTANCE]





